Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 8:52 AM

To: ‘Ashley Ager'

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Dan Moir; Tacoma Morrissey; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Mann,
Ryan

Subject: Deferral Approval - XTO - Remuda 100 Battery - (2RP-5336) 3.14.19

Attachments: Deferral Approval - XTO - Remuda 100 Battery - (2RP-5336) 7.17.19.pdf

Ashley,

LT Environmental’s deferral request for the 2RP-5336, requests to backfill the existing excavation and complete
remediation during any future major well pad construction/alteration or final plugging and abandonment, whichever
occurs first. The areas requested for deferral are identified on the site map as soil samples SW04 through SW06, SW09,
and SW12 collected from the final excavation extent. All areas within the pasture, except SS04 (near active flare stack)
will need to meet reclamation requirements. The areas have been delineated and documented in the report. At this
time, OCD approves this request. The Final Report C-141 will be accepted for record and marked accordingly. The
release will remain open in OCD database files and reflect an open environmental issue. This is a State site and will
require like approval from SLO.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Ashley Ager <aager@Itenv.com>

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 5:00 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Dan Moir <dmoir@Itenv.com>; Tacoma Morrissey
<tmorrissey@Itenv.com>

Subject: [EXT] Remuda 100 Battery (2RP-5336)

All,

Please see the attached deferral request for the Remuda 100 Battery (2RP-5336). | know that as of today, NMOCD must
receive these using the new permitting system; however | have cc’ed them here for two reasons — 1) to document



submittal to the State Land Office and 2) Attempts to upload to the new system are taking longer than expected. XTO
continues to work on the electronic submittal today and | will notify you when they receive confirmation.

Thank You,
Ashley

Ashley Ager

4 ! ’: Senior Geologist/Vice President of Regional Offices

970.946.1093 cell

LT Eﬂﬂmnmgnfg{_ Inc. 970.385.1096 office
e 848 East Second Avenue, Durango, CO 81301
www.ltenv.com
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